
Rules and regulations for Band Events 
Non-Members attending Venue:  

We have changed the hours for the season to go from 11 AM - 7 PM so only Brookline 
members of the Grove can attend the concerts/ Events at the Grove. All current rules for the 
Grove will be enforced. 

  

Parking 

Only members with valid parking placards will be able to attend. Attendees will not be allowed to 
park outside of the fenced-in area when bands are playing. When the fenced area of the parking 
lot is full or the head count reaches 150 people, we will close the gate to indicate that the 
concert is at full capacity. A sign will also be placed on the gate indicating that it is full. All 
placards must be hung on the rear-view mirror. We will be setting up the staff the same way that 
we do from the 4th of July. Check-in will be up near the gate and one directing traffic on where 
to park and to back in. These concerts are at first come first serve based.  

  

Noise 

There is no noise ordinance in Brookline. The Brookline Police Department will go by state law 
in the disorderly conduct statute. You can read this by looking up NH Rev Stat § 644:2 (2015) 
Paragraph lll 

 
 
 

https://law.justia.com/citations.html

